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The Christmas Lights switch on was a great success many attended and seemed to really 

enjoy the event. Many thanks to Ryan Swain and York Mix who hosted the event and had 

great fun with the crowd. Also a big thank you to Malcolm, Cllr King and Jamie Briggs who 

supported me with the actual set up on the day, also to all the other Councillors who also 

attended and helped with the actual flick of the switch. I am keen now to build on this event 

having completed my first switch on and just how much the community appreciated and 

enjoyed it.  

 

Malton Town Council have appointed Cllrs Andrews and Aldrich at their November meeting 

to be on the Riverside Committee. I will circulate a date for late January for the first meeting. 

 

As this is a short month in terms of meeting date I do not have anything else to report.  

 

Wishing all Councillors and their families a happy and peaceful Christmas and I would like to 

thank you all for your continued support.  

 

 

Claire Eade. 

Town Clerk 

 


